
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Date  
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 240235.  
 
You requested the following information, please see our response below: 
 
I am writing to request a list of all GP Practices in Kent and Medway that are on 
the Community Public Access Defibrillator list, I would like to receive this 
information electronically via email reply. 

As a Trust we do not own or manage the defibrillators in surgeries across the Kent 
area. They register the machines directly with The Circuit. 

The national Circuit database hold all this information. Please ask the British Heart 
Foundation (BHF) for this information as we are unable to provide. You will need to 
provide the BHF with the postcodes for all the surgeries within the areas requested. 

I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


